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18th January 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent  
   
Year 2 will be holding an information afternoon for parents on Thursday 1st 
February at 2.30p.m. to give out some information regarding SAT’s and how you 
can support your child at home.  
 
During this session the year 2 teachers will show a presentation, be discussing 
and modelling ways that you can support your child and answering any questions 
or queries that you may have.  
 
You will be shown some examples of the possible questions that your child may 
come across and also be able to look at past SAT’s papers so you are aware of 
what your child will be attempting.  
 
This is NOT a meeting to alarm or worry you about the tests, but to give general 
information and ideas about how you may help and support your child. 
 
We really hope you will be able to join us on this afternoon. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jo Campbell 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 


